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March 14 Guild 
Meeting 

9:30 Services
10:00 General Business 
Meeting 
@Saint Andrew 
Presbyterian Church
8231 Callaghan Rd.

Remember to 
bring to the

meeting
• Name tag (wear it)
• Library books, & DVD’s 
• QPC projects
• Bright Hopes quilts
• Smiles for your friends

www.sanantonioquilt.org
210-695-8737

Program

Jen 
Eskridge

President’s Letter
   We had fun at our Valentine’s meeting…it was a sweet 
good time!  Lots of friends talking about quilting!!! We 
had 137 members present, several visitors, and 6 new 
members -- Karen Gehle, Angela Graf, Dee Patmo, 
Denise Richards,  Michelle Settle, and Brenda Sturm.
Bonnie Hunter delighted us with her words and inspired 
us to make more quilts….especially how to organize 
and use the fabrics we already have.  Her many quilts 
were beautiful  examples.  Quilters came from other 
towns and guilds to hear her.  Those who took her 
workshops were very pleased.  Bonnie gave us one of 
her books, we bought 2 others ---so 3 of her books are 
now in our library for you.
    Setting goals as quilters is a favorite subject of mine….
very important for each of us.  So from this wonderful 
program, I encourage you to use the inspiration to set 
a new goal(s).  2nd goal can be to ATTEND EVERY 
MEETING with a special TEACHER.   There is so much 
to be learned.  And Quilting is fun !   
    See you at our MARCH meeting on the 14th.       

Sincerely,          Ida
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MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION
             REGULAR DUES $24   
             SENIOR (65+)      $18

         YOUTH  (6-18)   $6
        Send your check to: 

             GSAQG
             PO Box 380522
             San Antonio, TX 78268

NEWSLETTER INPUT
DEADLINE is Midnight the Monday after 
Guild meeting. 
E-mail quiltnews@sanantonioquilt.org

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING
			                Monthly     Yearly
Full page ad			  $60.00      $660
1/2 page ad			   $30.00      $330
   (horizontal -7 x 4 3/4
    vertical - 3 3/8 x 9 1/2)
1/4 page ad			   $15.00      $165
Business card ( 2 x 3.5) 	 $10	   $110

2014 Program Notes GSAQG Board Meeting Minutes
02/02/2015

   The meeting was called to order at 3:00 pm.  Those in 
attendance were Ida Blankenship, Karen Lambdin, Cindy 
Shutt, Linda Etheridge, Sherry Duringer, Dea Jae Shore, 
Jeana Kubik, Rebecca Cook, and Carol Bryant.
   There were no corrections to the minutes, so they stand 
approved as presented in the newsletter.
   President- Ida Blankenship announced the Calico 
Rose Award will be presented to Barbara Sumlin for her 
work with the Winter Retreat.  
The Coggins Estate is still a work in progress and will be 
for a long time.  There will be 2 tables at each meeting to 
sell the items.  
   Secretary – Karen Lambdin discussed how to refer a 
few phone calls made to the guild.  
   Treasurer – Cindy Shutt: total cash and savings - 
$68,187.04. The December financials were checked, 
approved, and delivered.
   1st VP for Special Events – Carol Bryant – the Raffle 
quilt has been accepted into the Dallas Quilt show.  There 
was a big sign ordered for the show that can be reused 
in future years.  Registration is in progress for the mini 
retreat in March.  There is a need for a chairperson for 
the Fall mini-retreat.  
   Ida is working on getting more vendors for the quilt 
show. She has 22 confirmed vendors, but would like to 
get 40.  Board members were encouraged to pick up 
vendor business cards at other shows so that Ida can 
contact them.  Program ads are another good source of 
income at the quilt show.  
   2nd VP for Information – Dea Jae Shore passed out 
new flash drives to board members.  The other guild 
chairpersons and volunteers in need of flash drives will 
be getting them from Dea Jae at the meeting in February.  
Ida encouraged board members to add a folder to the 
flash drive including policies and duties that relate to the 
specific board position for future volunteers.  
   Dea Jae noted that 204 members have renewed this 
year.  She will be sending board members a small list of 
members to call to encourage their renewal.
   Ida discussed the possible need to set up an 
emergency phone chain in case of the need to cancel 
meetings due to bad weather or other crises.  Discussion 
was tabled for now.  Ida also asked board members to 
review the policies and bylaws for possible updates next 
year.  
   3rd VP for Programs – Rebecca Cook announced the 
Bonnie Hunter workshops are full.  The meeting is likely 
to be full and extra chairs may need to be set up.  
   Rebecca discussed a financial request from a future 
speaker, which would be against current policy.  The 
board is considering the request.
   4th VP for Programs – Jeana Kubik received a new 
list of DVDs from Jackie Randall.  This list is on the web 
page also.  
   5th VP for Community Outreach – Sherry Duringer 
announced that Jeana Kubik volunteered to quilt the 

Jen Eskridge will give an insightful account of 
first-hand experiences entering the Quilt/Pattern 
publishing world. The lecture includes a power 
point slide show and trunk show of published 
works which include 4 suitcases and 60 quilts/
projects.

There is still space in Cathy Baisley’s embroidery 
machine workshop on March 14 from 1pm 
to 4 pm.  Cost is $10 plus a $5 supply fee.  
Please register by contacting Rebecca Cook @
becca4464@gmail.com or 210-364-2910.  

After the April meeting on ?? There will be a 
Bright Hopes workshops.  Please plan bring your 
lunch and help the Bright Hopes Committee.

Mini retreat is scheduled 
for Friday and Saturday March 27 and 28.  Friday 
from noon to 9pm and Saturday from 8am to 5pm.  
Please contact Janet Miller to register.

mailto:becca4464@gmail.com
tel:210-364-2910
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GSAQG Guild Meeting Minutes

KLRN donation quilt.  Linda Kirk and helpers are taking 
the storybook quilts to schools this week.  Also, Linda’s 
Haiku project is in full swing with all of her packets 
checked out.  
   Sherry plans to write up a clear plan for the items to 
be donated to the Roy Maas Youth Alternative program 
for the new volunteer.
   There was discussion about a request from one of the 
community outreach programs.  
   Final items – the cost for the new large sign for the 
quilt show can be prorated over the next 3 – 4 shows.  
The sign has no date or location on it, so it can be used 
in future shows.  The necessity of street banners was 
also discussed.  Facebook and newspaper ads worked 
well at the past quilt show.  
The meeting was adjourned at 4:20 pm.  

Submitted by Karen Lambdin, Secretary

02/14/15
   Ida Blankenship welcomed everyone to the 
meeting, including our guests and guest speaker 
Bonnie Hunter.
All members who read the newsletter were 
recognized.
Minutes were approved. Barbara Sumlin was 
awarded a Calico Rose for chairing the Winter 
Retreat.
   The Coggins Estate table has items for sale 
today, the proceeds will be used to support our 
many charity projects.
Reports were given by Officers and Committee 
Members as follows:
Treasurer – Cindy Shutt – Current total money is 
$68,143.04
1st Vice President for Special Events – Carol Bryant
Summer Retreat-6/14-6/19-Donnis Todd-Only 4 
spots left – Camp Lone Star in La Grange. Cost is 
$325.00, a deposit of $50 is required to reserve a 
spot.
Quilt Show 9/25/15 & 9/26/15–Bernie Farris–Added 
two new categories, Hand Quilted, & Modern 
Quilts.  Asking for more Youth Entries, items for 
silent auction, and items for the Boutique. Please 
check out some Raffle Tickets to sell – person that 
sells the most wins a prize! Today’s winner was 
Lorna Dressler!
UUMC Quilt Guild is selling tickets for their “Market” 
that is next Fri on 2/20/15.
2nd Vice President for Information – Dea Jae Shore
There will be a 10 min meeting for Committee 
Heads today after we adjourn.
The deadline to have things in the newsletter 

is midnight the Monday after the meeting. The 
GSAQG calendar (on the web site) has all of these 
events listed on it.
3rd Vice President for Programs – Rebecca Cook-
Today’s Speaker, Bonnie Hunter, was introduced 
by guild member Irene Hafer .
Cathy Baisley will teach a workshop on Machine 
Embroidery in March, afternoon, following our guild 
meeting. She is sharing with members what she 
learned with the Ethel Howey grant. 
Mini Retreat 3/27-3/28 @ St. Andrew Church-Janet 
Miller-9 spots left- $30.00. Friday noon – 9pm and 
Sat 8am-5pm.  Bring your stuff on Friday and leave 
it overnight!
4th Vice President for Services – Jeana Kubik 
asked everyone to please help with setting up for 
our workshop after we adjourn.
QPC – Quilt Project Committee – Carol Rouse – 
The Golden Carrot winner was Shirley Adair!
Magazines - Ellen Hernandez – “Quilters Newslet-
ter” is 10 for $1.00 today, the rest are 5 for $1.00 or 
4 for $1.00 and get one free!!!
Library Books – Jeanette Jay – New book donated 
by the The WannaBees in memory of Charlotte Pit-
tman and Dot Collins’ mom, who passed away last 
year.
5th Vice President for Community Outreach – Sher-
ry Duringer
Story Book Quilts – Linda Kirk – We have approx. 
80 quilts in 20 schools this semester. Haiku chal-
lenge kits are still available.
Bright Hopes – Carol Steeley – We took in 60 
quilts, 55 tops, and 34 totes today!
There will be a tying workshop in April to get caught 
up. There will be a guild wide workshop in May.
Organ Donor Project @ UTSA HSC - Janet Miller 
– We make memorial quilts out of blocks given to 
us by friends & family members. They hang in the 
offices at UTSA HSC. 
Military Service Members Quilts – Barbara Sumlin 
– Works with Fisher House to provide quilts to the 
medical staff when needed.
6 New members were introduced and given Guild 
Pins
Brenda Sturm, Michelle Seltee, Denise Richards, 
Angela Graf, Karen Gehle, Dee Patino
Attendance today
137 members and 10 guests
No unfinished Business and no New Business
Meeting Adjourned @10:30am
 Submitted by Karen Lambdin, Secretary
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Treasurer’s Report

For one month ending  January 31, 2015

Sunshine and Shadow...
ellenhernandez@hotmail.com or 520-1335

Member Gloria Webb, 67, passed away Jan 
26 after a recent cancer diagnosis.  Cards may 
be sent to husband John and family @ 16107 
Juan Tabo Way, Helotes, TX 78013.  In lieu of 
flowers, donations may be made to St. Jude 
Children’s Research Hospital, P.O. Box 1000, 
Dept. 142, Memphis, TN 38148-0142; www.
stjude.org/waystohelp.

Former member Linda Reed is recovering from 
hip surgery.  Letters or cards would be appreci-
ated.  4306 Fleet Landing Blvd., Atlantic Beach, 
FL 32233.

If you have any Sunshine or Shadow to share, 
please call or email (see above.)  Issues of 
immediate concern will be emailed to members.  
Other items will be placed in the next newsletter.

YTD Actual 2015 Budget
REVENUES
Interest  $     500.00 

Savings 0.05 
CD Interest

Other income 1,000.00 
Magazine Sales 450.00 
Nametage fines 30.00 

Newsletter Postage 75.00 150.00 
Contributions 177.41 

Dues - Membership 3,960.00 5,000.00 
Pins

Newsletter/Directory Ads 90.00 1,500.00 
Quilt Show 2,195.00 55,000.00 
Mini-Retreats 390.00 0.00 
Workshops 160.00 4,000.00 
Retreat - Summer 8,500.00 
Retreat - Winter 8,115.00 8,500.00 
Houston Bus trip 2,500.00 
Auction 0.00 

Total Revenues    $15,162.46  $ 87,130.00 
EXPENSES
Administration:
Administration  $      54.15  $   4,800.00 
Equipment Purchase  $     500.00 
Charitable Contributions

Janitorial  $      25.00  $     175.00 
Sunshine & Shadows  $       25.00 
Memorial Quilt & Bios  $       25.00 

Permanent Quilt collectiion  $       25.00 
Door Prizes 220.00 
Telephone 50.00 
Storage facility 284.00 3,400.00 
Rent (Meetings) 140.00 2,100.00 
Rent (Workshops) 700.00 
Rent (Mini retreats) 0.00 
Membership expenses:
Membership supplies 675.00 
Newsletter/Directory printing 700.00 
Postage 350.00 
Webpage 251.35 0.00 
Quilt Show 300.00 33,000.00 
Community activities:
Bright Hopes 390.00 1,200.00 
Storybook Quilts 400.00 
Community Outreach

Community Education 300.00 
Quilt Angels 250.00 

Save Our Stories 43.84 315.00 
ITC 50.00 

Membership services & activities:
Sherry Allred Grant 325.00 
Ethel Howey Grant 1,000.00 1,000.00 
Library 300.00 
QPC 350.00 
Video Library 250.00 
Programs 147.63 3,000.00 
Workshops 5,000.00 
Self-sustaining activities:
Mini-Retreats 0.00 

Retreat - Summer 8,500.00 
Retreat - Winter 7,654.16 8,500.00 
Houston bus trip 2,500.00 
Auction 500.00 

Total Expenses    10,290.13 79,485.00 
Net  $ 4,872.33  $   7,645.00 

Ending Jefferson Operating  $17,149.33 
Ending Jefferson Savings 1,110.85 
SSFCU CD's & savings 37,515.64 
SSFCU Wright Class CD 12,367.22 
Total Guild Funds  $68,143.04 
Cynthia Shutt, Treasurer

Quilt Show Entry 
Rules and forms are 
available online at 
www.sanantonioquilt.org
See page 9 for an entry 

form. Check out the new 
categories.

A Limited number of entry forms will be 
available at each guild meeting
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Golden Carrot Winner:  Shirley Adair
Each time you turn in a project to Bright Hopes, Storybook Quilts, Auction, Quilt 

Projects Committee or complete any other service to the guild, you are given chances 
to win this prize.  (Note:  be sure to sign your name on the white side of each ticket 
you receive!  Carol Rouse would hate to draw a blank ticket or one that she can’t 

read the name.  If they are stapled together, remove the staple and sign each one.)

COMMITTEES
Advertising	 Nancy Beasley	 685-2345
Archivist	 Dea Jae Shore	 590-3013
Bee Keeper	 Bernie Farris 	 695-4323
Bright Hopes 	 Carol Steely     804-920-3637
Community Ed 	 Kitty Janiga	 710-1909
Folk Life Festival	 Kay Allison 	 733-1744
Institute TX Culture	 Kay Allison 	 733-1744
Library-Books 	 Jeanette Jay	 219-8880
Magazine Sales	 Ellen Hernandez	 520-1335
Membership	 Cathy Baisley	 823-3977
Guest Welcoming 	 Terry Hooge 	 279-6458
			   Lani Nunley	      680-4182
Photographs	 Charlene Carroll  	 325-6870
QPC 	 Carol Rouse 	 699-9363

Summer Retreat	 Donnis Todd	 218-9988
Winter Retreat ‘16	 Melissa Allo	 681-5722
Secret Sisters	 Melissa Allo 	 681-5722
Storybook Quilts 	 Linda Kirk	 647-4844
Sunshine&Shadows	 Ellen Hernandez	 520-335
Videos & DVD’s	 Jackie Randall	  492-8073
Webmistress	 Dea Jae Shore 	  590-3013
Member Sign In	 Kitty Janiga 	  710-1909
	 Sandra Lowell  512-484-1307
Youth Alternatives	 Joan Parro       918-671-3914
Houston Bus Trip 	 Sandra Lowell  512-484-1307

Check out the Bring and Brag items at www.
sanantonioquilt.org

Click on the services drop down menu and 
the on the Bring and Brag link

Quilt Show

Calendar
February 27-28, 2015
18th Annual Best Little Quilt Show in Texas
Fayette County Fairgrounds, Commercial Exhibit 
Hall
Hwy 77 N, La Grange, TX 78945
www.cvquiltguild.com

February 27-28, 2015
Heart of Texas Annual One Stop Shop Hop
Waco Convention Center
Chisholm Hall, Waco, TX
www.heartoftexashop.com

March 20-21, 2015 (9:30a-3:30p)
Shiner Heritage Quilters
2015 “Spring into Quilting” Show
Methodist Church Activity Center
102 West Church St., Shiner, TX 77984
www.shinerheritagequilters.orgl

March 27-28, 2015 (10 am - 4 pm)
“Wild About Texas”
Holy Family Catholic Church
704 Mallette Drive
Victoria, TX 77904
www/quiltguildvictoria.org

April 17-18, 2015
Fiber Artists of San Antonio
In Harmony with Nature
San Antonio Garden Center
3310 N. New Braunfels Ave.
San Antonio, TX 78209 
www.fiberartistsofsanantonio.org
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3.15  Pieces of the Past, 59:  Martha Washington's Penn's Treaty Quilt by Ellen Hernandez 

 
This 100" square medallion 
quilt of linen and cotton 
with penciling is attributed 
to Martha Washington 
around 1785.   The quilt 
was passed down to 
Martha's niece, Frances 
Dandridge Henley Lear.   
Frances' step-

granddaughter, Louisa Lear Eyre, 
later inherited the quilt and featured 
an illustration and story of it in her 
1906 biography, Letters and 
recollections of George Washington:  
being letter to Tobias Lear.  (Tobias 
tutored George Washington's 
children and became his private 
secretary and military aide.)  A 
review of her book in  The Reader  
described  the quilt as a "variegated 
horror", and  a "dinky historical 
souvenir."  Not everyone agreed with 
this critique, and Louisa donated the 
quilt to the Mount Vernon Ladies' 
Association in 1931. 

The copperplate toile print in the center was quite popular in Martha's day and was reproduced several times 
in browns and reds.  It was copied from a 1771 Benjamin West oil painting depicting the 1683 treaty between 
William Penn and the Lenape Turtle Clan.  A bolt of cloth is depicted in the print as part of the trade.  The 
print was used for many household items and a 1788 advertisement by John Penn, Jr. described his items for 
sale as "William Penn's Treaty with Indians on cotton bed curtains and window curtains."  This copperplate was 

used for reproduction 
until 1932. 
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GREATER SAN ANTONIO QUILT GUILD, INC.

ETHEL Y. HOWEY GRANT PROGRAM
MISSION
The Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild (GSAQG) has established a grant program in honor of a loved and esteemed 
founding member, Ethel Y. Howey, whose accomplishments and influence extended into the international quilt 
world.   The grant is to encourage the pursuit of education in the study of quilt making and to recognize the 
importance of quilting in today’s society as an art form, as an instrument of healing, as part of our legacy, and as a 
common thread which binds all in friendship.
PURPOSE
The purpose of the grant program is to fund projects that will have long term impact on preserving the heritage 
and further the art of quilt making.  The grant may be used to cover expenses such as fees (including conferences, 
workshops, etc.), travel, lodging, meals, materials and books.  The grant(s) will be awarded annually, not to 
exceed $1000.  The Grant Committee may divide the monies between more than one recipient.  The GSAQG is not 
obligated to award the entire $1,000 or any part thereof, if the quality of the proposals does not merit it.
ELIGIBILITY
•	 Applicant must be an active GSAQG member in good standing for the previous two (2) years immediately 
preceding the grant deadline.
•	 An applicant must show evidence of an interest in continuing to improve and innovate in the field of quilt 
design, construction, history or technique.
•	 Financial need will NOT be a criteria for selection.
•	 Grant recipients are ineligible to reapply for grants for three years.  Grant committee members are 
ineligible for grants while serving on the committee.
PROCEDURES AND DEADLINES
•	 Applications must be submitted on or before August 1 (current year), and the grant will be awarded at the 
following January Guild meeting. 
•	 If the recipient fails to fulfill the requirements or is unable to attend the proposed project or program,  the 
grant money must be returned within three (3) months of the cancellation,  or on a time-line agreed to by the 
committee and the applicant.  If an alternate applicant is available, the money may be transferred to the alternate 
with approval of the committee.
•	 Recipients must be willing and able to share with GSAQG the new skills, techniques, or information gained.  
This may be in the form of a presentation, a workshop or other process that disseminates the information to the 
members in the year following receipt of the grant. Scheduling must be coordinated with the 1st Vice President 
for Programs.  
•	 If a workshop or program is being presented, at a minimum of (3) three months before the scheduled 
Guild workshop or program, a lesson plan and class sample will be presented to the Ethel Howey Chairperson, the 
1st Vice President for Programs and one Guild member-at-large.  
•	 Recipient must submit, in writing, a final report of the project and expenses by March 1 of the year 
following receipt of the grant.    

GSAQG ETHEL Y. HOWEY GRANT PROGRAM APPLICATION PROCESS
Following the stated time line, submit a typed or hand written application, not to exceed two (2) pages.  Include 
the date, your name, address, phone numbers, email, number of years a GSAQG
 member, and explain:
1.  Why you would like to receive this grant
2.  How you will use the grant funds, including a specific budget
3.  How you will share your new skills, techniques and information with the
 membership.

Feel free to provide any additional information that will help the selection 
committee.
Mail to:  Janet Miller, Chairperson
                GSAQG Foundation Grant Program
                16942 Hidden Oak Woods
                San Antonio, TX 78248

Time Line example:
*1 Aug. 2015-application due
*1 Jan. 2016-grant awarded
*2016-grant money used/
classes attended
*Mar. 2017-written final report 
due
*Aug. 2016-presentation to 
review committee
*Nov.2016-workshop 
or presentation to Guild 
membership
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Library news!

     2015 is off to a great start!  Our February program was so interesting.  Bonnie Hunter seemed to inspire 
everyone to go home and take a good hard look at their scrap pile!  Bonnie graciously donated one of her books to 
our library and while she was here, I also bought two more.  The following books will be added to the inventory and 
available at the March meeting:
String Fling   Scrappy, Happy and Loving It!
Adventures with Leaders and Enders   Make More Quilts in Less Time
More Adventures with Leaders and Enders
     I came across several books that were donated to the library before the holidays, but somehow got buried on 
my desk!  I found them recently, added them to the library and had them available for checkout at the February 
meeting.  But, for those of you who missed my announcement, here is a list:

 How Not To Make a Prize-Winning Quilt Simms, Ami
History Repeated Chutchian, Betsy
Celebrate Great Quilts! Circa 1820-1940 Bresenhan, Karey; Puentes, Nancy
America the Pride of My Heart Wilhite, Veda
Old-Fashioned Ribbon Art Art, Ribbon Co.
Embellishing with Anything Love, Gladys
Copy Art for Quilters Tourtillotte, Barb
For My Friends Kimmel, Gerry
4” Sampler - Book 1 Kemp, Jill
Handfuls of Scraps Sitar, Edyta

 
Some were checked out immediately during the meeting, but that is the beauty of a library!  They will be back for 
another checkout.
Gracious members donated more books at the February meeting.  I will have them inventoried and available at the 
March meeting.  Many thanks to the members who come up to the table and offer books to us.  I am sorry I can’t 
mention all of you. 

Lap Quilting Your Legacy Quilt Bonesteel, Georgia
Quick Quilt Tricks Lauder, Billie
Free-Form Embroidery Montano, Judith Baker
Super Simple Triangles Smith, Lynda Milligan & Nancy
Threads From the ‘30s Martin, Nancy J.
Breit Quilts To Appliqué. Englebreit, Mary
Caliente Quilts Bianchi, Priscilla
Innovative Machine Quilting Risinger, Hettie
Lap Quilting Primer Bonesteel, Georgia
The American Quilt Story Jenkins, Susan; Seward, Linda

 
     Some of these books were donated by a non-member quilter who just didn’t use her books anymore.  Mrs. Mabel 
Turner reached out to our guild and offered the guild some books and Mary Ruth and I went out to get them after the 
February meeting.  Mrs. Turner, at 86 and in a motorized wheelchair still had her wits about here and shared some 
of her quilting stories with us.  Many of her books were in our library already, but we were certainly happy to visit 
with her. 
     Remember Melody Crust was at a recent meeting with fantastic quilts she embellished with beads and bangles.  I 
was out of funds in my 2014 budget, but quickly made up for it in 2015!  I have ordered her Eye Candy Quilts and 
Quilt Toppings.  They should be in and processed into the inventory ready for the March meeting.
     Ida had brought two patterns by Ricky Tims and asked I put them in the library.  Since they are patterns, and we 
do books, I ordered two companion books by Ricky Tims to accompany the patterns: Convergence Quilts and Kool 
Kaleidoscope Quilts.  Since we didn’t have any books by Ricky, they are a great addition to the library and should be 
ready for checkout by the March meeting.
Happy reading!!    Jeannette
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GSAQG Judged Show 
September 25-26, 2015 

Entry Form 
 

About You 
Name _______________________________________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________ 

City _______________________________ State _____ Zip__________ 

Telephone (H)______________ Cell ______________ 

Email _______________________________________________________________ 

GSAQG Member?         Yes         No 

About the Quilt 
Name ___________________________________________________________________ 

Size ______________ inches Horizontal (width)  ________________inches Vertical (length) 

Category # (Choose only one) __________     Year completed __________________ 

Constructed by    Self    Other__________________________________ 

Pattern/Design Source credit  Original Work  Other__________________________________ 

Quilted by     Self    Other ______________________________ 
Quilting Technique  Hand   Machine, Stationary  Machine, Track Mounted 
Is this quilt for sale?  No    Yes,   asking $_____________ 
Do you wish to have this quilt appraised?   No   Yes 
 (If yes, include $45 appraisal fee for each quilt to be appraised) 

Quilt’s Story (for the gallery card) Please limit to 30 words or less. 
______________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________ 
Raffle Tickets: I wish to purchase 
  6 for $5  12 for $10  24 for $20 
Show Logo Pin: I wish to purchase  ________ ($5 each) 
 
Hold Harmless Agreement 
I understand that all entries must be available for judging and display from Tuesday September 22nd  through 
Saturday September 26th. I agree to allow the GSAQG to photograph my entry for files, publicity and promotional 
purposes.  I understand that every effort will be made to protect my entry. Neither the chairpersons, GSAQG, Inc., 
nor the San Antonio Event Center can be held liable for loss or damage to the entry. 
Your Signature  ______________________________________ Date ___________ 
 
Amount Enclosed (Make checks payable to Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild) 
 $7 or $15 Entry _____ + $45/Appraisal ____ +Raffle Tickets ____ + $5/Pin ____  = TOTAL  $ _____ 

Due by July 18, 2015 
o Self Addressed Stamped Envelope 
o Entry form & color photo for each 

entry 
o Appropriate fees 

OFFICIAL USE ONLY 
Category 
 
Quilt # 

I would like to 
Volunteer for 2 hour 
shifts on (circle all that 
apply) 
 
       F – SA  
 
      AM       PM

100 Star Gazing 
200Applique, Large 
300 Applique, Small 
400 Pieced, Large 
500 Pieced, Small 
600 Mixed Technique, Large 
700 Mixed Technique, Small 
800 Scrap Quilts 
900 Hand Quilted 
1000 Modern Quilts 
1100 Group Quilts 
1200 Miniatures 
1300 Art Quilts 
1400 Embroidered Quilts 
1500 Kits/block of the month 
1600 First Quilt 
1700 Juniors 
1800 Wearable art 
1900 Challenge 
2000 Other/Miscellaneous 
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Bonnie Hunter Class
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Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild, Inc
P.O. Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Board of Directors

President 	                 Ida Blankenship
President Pro Tem  	 Judith Miller
1st Vice President 
  for Special Events  	 Carol Bryant
2nd Vice President 	 Dea Jae Shore
  for Information		
3rd Vice President 
  for Programs 	     	 Rebecca Cook
4th Vice President  
  for Services 		  Jeana Kubik
5th Vice President 
  for Community Outreach   
					         Sherry Duringer

Secretary		           Karen Lambdin
Treasurer		        Cindy Shutt	 	
		  Term expires December 2015

March Schedule

March 2 Board Meeting    3:00 PM 
    @ St. Andrew Church
February  14 Guild meeting 10:00 AM 

@ St. Andrew Church 

Check out the calendar on our web 
page for Bee meetings and other 
Guild related events.
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